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	MEETING:
	ANIA San Diego Regional Chapter Meeting

	LOCATION:
	UCSD IT Training Room 150



	DATE/ TIME:
	Wednesday, May 16th, 2018  5:30-7:00pm


	ATTENDEES:
	Board Members: Ken Barnes, Scripps Health; Stephanie Dremel, UCSD; Kathy Topp, AMN Healthcare; Kimberly Quinn, Tri City Medical Center; Matthew Binder, Scripps Health

Chapter Members: See attached sign in sheet.


	TIME
	TOPIC
	INFO
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION ITEMS/ FOLLOW UP 
	PERSON(S) RESPONSIBLE

	1735
	Call to Order – Stephanie Dremel called the meeting to order. We tried sending the invites via text as well as email this time to see if improved representation.
	X
	
	
	

	1739
	Minutes Approval from January Chapter Meeting – Deferred, not enough members have seen them.
	X
	X
	Repost minutes on the chapter website.
	Kim

	1743
	Financial Update – Matthew (Treasurer)
· Current account balance is $2174.87

· Still awaiting the $750 check from the CSUSM grant

· Conference gain was ~ $2200 with the grant money
	X
	
	
	

	1744
	By-Law Review – Stephanie

· Stephanie discussed that the by-laws need to be reviewed annually

· Our by-laws have been updated to better align with the ANIA National by-laws

· Changes include:

· Board terms would now be 2yrs; changed to allow for better turnover and onboarding

· Elections for the new board will take place in 2019

· Quorium is three people for the board decisions

· Must have one year of active ANIA membership to run for board position

· There were not enough people present to take a vote, will do this virtually
	X
	X
	Send email survey to member list to get a vote of approval on the new by-laws.
	??

	1750
	2018 SD ANIA Educational Conference & 2018 ANIA National Conference Review – Stephanie

· Stephanie presented a power point presentation regarding this year’s local and national conference

· The presentation is loaded on the chapter website for review

· Kathy was approached to potentially do a podium presentation at the next ANIA National conference in regards to our educational grant

· 2019 ANIA National conference is going to be in Las Vegas

· Stephanie called for volunteers to begin planning our chapter conference for 2019. If interested please send email to SD ANIA gmail account.

· Aiming for February 1, 2019

· There may already be 2 speakers interested
	X
	X
	
	

	1800
	Presentation – “The Silent Constraint”

Tiffany Rosik presented re: change as the silent constraint in project management and how to identify and manage it.
	X
	
	Email evaluation and CE certificates to those who logged in remotely
	Kim

	1843
	Adjournment – Stephanie adjourned the meeting.  
	X
	
	
	


Respectfully Submitted By Kimberly Quinn, Secretary
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